PUBLIC NOTICE

Pursuant to section 111.007 of the Local Government Code, the Milam County
Commissioners Court will hold a public hearing beginning at 9:30 a.m. on Monday,
August 22, 2022 at the Milam County Courthouse, located at 102. S. Fannin Ave.,
Cameron, Texas regarding the 2023 proposed Milam County budget. Any person may
attend and may participate in the hearing. This proposed budget will raise more total
property taxes than last year's budget by $1,890,685.00 or 13.713069%, and of that
amount $271,129.26 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll
this year. At the conclusion of the public hearing, the commissioners court shall take

action on the proposed budget.




